
Nene Valley Railway – Small Loco Group

Is proud to announce that we have been awarded a 

Restoration Grant of £20,000 to help fund our restoration 

of Derek Crouch 1539, one of much loved small loco’s 

currently in overhaul. Our Small Loco group, is a group

of enthusiasts who are working hard to fully restore this

loco back to full steaming duties at Nene Valley Railway.

We are extremely grateful to AIA for this invaluable grant

that will go a long way to helping bring this loco back to 

the rails.

This project has been supported by a restoration 
grant from the Association for Industrial
Archaeology, the national society for industrial 
heritage, which has supported the study,
preservation and presentation of industrial 
heritage in Britain since 1973. More information
can be found at https://industrial-
archaeology.org.
AIA also have a Facebook page for more exciting 
information on other project they support 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/wearetheaia/




